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Today is “B” Day         Find out, What Stout is about! 

 

 

Congratulations to “Future Musicians” 

Congratulations to Sukaina Alhalimi who plays Tuba, Will 

DeBiasi who plays viola, and Alia Elhajj who plays violin. 

These three excellent musicians have been accepted into 

the Dearborn Youth symphony! Each had to audition to 

achieve this high prize. Hurrrraaaayyyy!!!!!! 
 

Think Hard and Ask an Astronaut 

Dearborn Public Schools will have an opportunity to make contact with an astronaut on the 

International Space Station!!!! The event will take place 

the week of October 26th at the MBCC but will be 

streamed throughout the district for all students to 

watch. The exact date and time will be announced in a 

couple of weeks. During this contact, 18 to 20 students 

have a chance to ask a question of the astronaut hosting 

our contact.  

This is open to all students 

at all grade levels, so 

submit a question to 

become part of this once 

in a lifetime event!  The 

information that should be 

used is included on the 

attached flyer. Questions 

are due by Friday October 

2nd, and Mr. Liggett will 

collect questions in room 

F6 and send it through 

inter-school mail, email, or drop off to Mary Varady, ASC Room #22. 
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Picture Day: October 6 

All students will have their pictures taken 

on Tuesday, October 6th in the auditorium 

during their Social Studies classes. (ELL 

and Special Ed. with their classes). 

Students must have the correct amount 

for the order and must have it sealed in 

the envelope from home. No change is 

available in the front office!!!!!!!!!  

Parents can order all of their children's picture package needs on line at mylifetouch.com 

Students interested in ordering a Stout yearbook can do that at ybpay.lifetouch.com using 

code- #1643816. 
 

Lock your Items 

Students were assigned lockers and must use them to place their 

personal and school items (including their lunches) instead of carrying 

these items all day. Do not share your locker combinations with your 

friends. Your friend now might not be your friend in January!!! 

Ms. Cizek – Thank you 
 

Dates of Stout Boys’ Football Games 

Here are the dates of Stout boys’ Football Games: 

Wednesday, Sept. 30th, 2015: Woodworth @ Stout 

Wednesday, Oct. 07st, 2015: Stout @ Salina 

Wednesday, Oct. 14st, 2015: Stout @ Lowrey 

Wednesday, Oct. 21st, 2015: Unis @ Stout 

Wednesday, Nov. 4th, 2015: Smith @ Stout 

Games start 3:30 pm. Be there to encourage our players. 
 

Student Council First Meeting: October 7 

The Student Council will have its first meeting next week on Wednesday, 

October 7th from 3 - 5 pm in G-3, Mrs. Woolley's room. 

 

 

 

http://mylifetouch.com/
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/
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Dates of Stout Girls’ Basketball Games 

Here are the dates of Stout Girls’ Basketball Games: 

Tuesday, Sept. 29th, 2015: Stout @ Lowrey 

Thursday, Oct. 1st, 2015: Unis @ Stout 

Thursday, Oct. 8th, 2015: Bryant @ Stout 

Tuesday, Oct. 13th, 2015: Stout @ Salina 

Thursday, Oct. 15th, 2015: Woodworth @ Stout 

Tuesday, Oct. 20th, 2015: Stout @ Smith 

Thursday, Oct. 22th, 2015: Lowrey @ Stout 

Tuesday, Oct. 27th, 2015: Stout @ Unis 

Thursday, Nov. 4th, 2015: Stout @ Bryant 

Friday, Nov. 6th, 2015:  Salina @ Stout 

Be there to encourage our team!!! 
 

Cross Country Meet: Oct 17 

The Dearborn Public Schools in partnership with the 

Dearborn Track Club announce the 4rth Annual Robert 

Cipriano Cross Country Meet. 

When:  Saturday, October 17th, 2015 

  Staff Runs Start 8:30 am 

  Students’ runs start 9:00 am 

Where: Ford Field Park, Dearborn  

 

Study Hall Starts on Thursday, Oct. 1st.  

Study Hall will be held in the media center on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

beginning Oct. 1st. 

 Students must be signed in, at least, one day in advance by a teacher 

on the computer share drive. Thanks- Mr. Bennett 

 

Montreal and Quebec City Trip 

Registration deadline for the trip to Montreal and Quebec City 

is Friday, October 16th.  Please fill out the required form and 

give a deposit of $100 to Mr. Haddad. Thanks 

 


